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HIGHLIGHTS: 

 

The District Conference was a highlight to this report.   
 
1. Working together, the CA and US Foundation  Ambassadors  were  excited 
to  present  Ann Marie West, President of the Zonta Club of Batavia-Genesee to 
help us in our 10 minutes of Fame.   
 
Ann Marie helped us to realize that all of the International Projects are Global 
and indeed , important  for all women,  including women in the US who suffer 
from the effects of Obstetrical Fistulas.    

 
     Discussing the focus on one of the ZIF projects at the DC helped to “Bring         
on the Bling” in donations for this project and we will consider focusing on one ZIF 
project at a time at the Spring Workshops in 2016. 

 
       Our donations at this Conference were $4370 and we thank all of the                 

individuals for their contributions.  
 
2. Kathy did a presentation for the ZC of St. Catharines and has one booked for 
later in November in Kitchener-Waterloo. 

 
 CHALLENGES: 

 

  1. The Foundation Ambassadors would like to remind all of the Area 
Directors that we are still willing to present at any and all clubs in 
regards to the necessity of contributing to ZIF at both the club and 
individual levels.  

  

 2. Six clubs have not made a donation to the Foundation this biennium. 
 

 Respectively submitted:  District 4 Foundation Ambassadors 

 Kathy Smith, CA; Irene Majchrzak, US 


